
Parc Eglos School Newsletter 
Friday 15th September, 2023 

School Choir 

The school choir will be starting on 
Monday 25th September.  This will be 
in Mrs Curnow’s Year 4 classroom.  
Years 3 - 6 are invited to attend.  If 
your child would like to go there is no 
need to book they can just turn up.  It 
finishes at 4pm so please make        
necessary collection arrangements. 

Absent Children 

If your child is going to be absent from school due to illness or any 
other reason, it is essential that Parents/Carers please notify the 
school office by 9am at the  latest on the day of absence.  Thank you. 

Snack/Break Time 

Children in years Foundation - Year 2 receive a 
piece of fruit at breaktime under the            
Government Scheme - Fruit For School. 

Children in Years 3 - 6 can bring either a bread 
or fruit based snack from home or are able to 

purchase a snack from our kitchen for 30p. 

‘ Learning today for the world of tomorrow’ 

 

 

Parc Eglos Open Morning Invitation  
 

Is your child due to start school in September 2024?  

Are you looking for the best start for your child’s education?  

If so come and wander around Parc Eglos at our open morning on: 

 Thursday 2nd November 2023  

Drop in any time between  

9.30 – 11.30am  

www.parc-eglos.cornwall.sch.uk  

 



Weekly Attendance 

 

 

Dates for your Diary 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On return, our school menu will be on WEEK 3 

The            
expected      
percentage 
attendance 
for a child is 
96%.  Let’s 
see if each 
class can aim 
for this or 
above! 

Date Event 

Monday 25th September Year 1 Hearing Screening 

Friday 29th September  NASAL FLU VACCINE  - Whole School 

Wednesday 4th October Individual Pupil Photos with Hatchbox Photography 

Friday 6th October INSET DAY 

W/C 23rd October HALF TERM 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

 

HMS HEROES 

We are aware that there has been significant 
deployment in recent weeks. 

If your Child/ Family are affected by this, we 
are here to support them and you. 

Please let Mrs Monks know by emailing 

heroes@parc-eglos.cornwall.sch.uk  

or please feel free to pop in to school - Mrs 
Monks is available daily (except Tuesdays) from 
8.30 - 8.50 am in the library.  

Please access this area using the outside door 
via the side of school. 

 
                                  Cornwall Service Music Trust 

 
If your child would like to learn a musical       

instrument please visit the Cornwall Service 
Music Trust website to see what lessons 

are available here at Parc Eglos.   
For more information about Brass Lessons 

or if you have any questions please call  
Lowenna on 07725 809647. 

Children in receipt of Free School Meals 
are eligible for free lessons.  

https://cmst.co.uk/signup 

Class Attendance % No. of Lates 

Sunbeams 92.2 0 

Stars 98.7 1 

1KB 98.3 0 
1HH/BM 99.2 0 

2KJ 93.5 0 

2NE 97.4 1 

3KD 97.4 1 

3SG/PL 97.3 0 

4SC 94.1 0 
4SR 94.7 0 

5RG/HH 93.2 0 

5CW 94.6 0 

6KH 99 0 

6DF 95.2 3 

Whole 

School 

Total 

96.1% 

mailto:Heroes@parc-eglos.cornwall.sch.uk
https://cmst.co.uk/signup

